To           :              Headteachers; Chairs of Governors; Foundation Governors; Ex-officio clergy; Deputy Headteachers; RE Coordinators 
                              (and please forward widely to your contacts & networks)

From     :               Jeff Williams

Date      :               9th May 2022

Re           :              Christian Values Resources for 2022-23 and Resources for Trinity June 2022


Dear colleagues

Christian Values Resources : We know that many of our schools have been using the Class and Whole-School worship resources that we have provided this year, all focusing on Christian Values. We are pleased to continue offering these for the coming academic year. I’m attaching the year overview indicating which Values will be highlighted in each half term, so you can plan ahead. I’m extremely grateful to Suki Coe who put together the excellent resource attached that looks at Christian Values reflected in the Old Testament – these will be really helpful when planning worship and class discussions / teaching. 

Trinity Sunday 12th June 2022 : Some schools focus on The Trinity in worship leading up to Trinity Sunday. Explaining the Trinity to children (and adults!) can be challenging, therefore on our website we have some resources to help you. We have created a Trinity Worship Powerpoint and notes (Difference and Unity) which are equally valuable for use in churches, so please feel free to share them. For interest and information, there are also two Powerpoints that Jane Kelly, our Diocesan RE & Children’s Spirituality Lead uses at Staff Training – these are not for children or worship but may assist you in your follow-up discussions and teaching with children. If you have any questions please contact Jane.kelly@portsmouth.anglican.org or Richard.wharton@portsmouth.anglican.org

All resources can be found on our websites:

https://www.winchester.anglican.org/Guidedreflections/
https://www.portsmouth.anglican.org/education/resources/guidedreflections/

One minute film: The Lord’s Prayer led by Birmingham children : The children are all from Anglican churches and their families come from a variety of different countries,reflecting some of the diversity of the Anglican church in Birmingham. We hope that children and adults will either see themselves reflected in the video, or be inspired, and perhaps challenged, by the diversity represented. The videos are free to use and are available at https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PL0y97u25O5LdkmZpE8fZmsGczzzEJRT0E  They can also be found here: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1IYiEflR_ElYgT_AhIOrKCjodgbnWkNK_?usp=sharing where they are accompanied by resource sheets available to help churches and schools think about how they can best use the films.  There are separate sheets for church schools and community schools, as well as for churches. Each of the films has the words to the Lord’s prayer on the screen so that people can easily join in with the prayer, or use the film to learn about this central prayer for Christians.

Thank you and best wishes

Jeff

Jeff Williams
Director of Education
Diocese of WINCHESTER & 
Diocese of PORTSMOUTH


| t: 07841 020836  | Personal Assistant : Sam.powell@portsmouth.anglican.org t: 02392 899680 
|www.winchester.anglican.org|@CofEWinchester| www.facebook.com/CofEWinchester|www.portsmouth.anglican.org 
|Diocesan Office, Peninsular House, Wharf Road, Portsmouth PO2 8HB|Diocesan Office, Wolvesey, Winchester SO23 9ND


